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February 5, 2008

Johnny E. Hudson
3402 W. Florist Ave. #102
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Hudson:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 24, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee
voted t0 recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your

failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being prov1ded titnely notice of the hearing
date.

On Tuesday, February 5, 2008 the Common Council‘ considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligiblé for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action w1th the License Division, Room 103, City

Hall.
RS

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc:  Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File:071289

_ City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 086-3456
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February 5, 2008

Mohd A. Atshan
800 W. Grange Ave. #1
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Atshan:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 24, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your

failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite bemg provided fimely notlce of the hearing
date.

On Tuesday, February 5, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee’s

recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the -
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License D1v1810n, Room 105, City

) P‘W

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File:071289

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Mitwaukee, W! 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: Internationai Institute of Municipa! Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



